
Works Notification
Construction update
Sydenham 
July 2020

To enable greater capacity on the Sunbury Line, we are delivering  
platform extensions, power upgrades and new stabling as part of the 
Sunbury Line Upgrade. This update provides an outline of current  
and upcoming works in your area.

What we are doing

Rail bridge construction
Ongoing to late-2020

	— Installing a walkway, drainage and handrail  
to the newly constructed bridge

	— Painting the exterior of the bridge

	— Landscaping works in the surrounding area.

Track construction
Ongoing to mid-2021 

	— Excavating and installing new  
drainage infrastructure 

	— Installing new utilities and maintaining  
existing assets

	— Service protection works, involving  
excavation and potential rock breaking  
if basalt rock is encountered.

Signalling works
Monday 10 August to Friday 28 August,  
Monday 7 September to Tuesday 15 September 

	— Installing cables that will service new train 
signalling infrastructure

	— These works will at times require the temporary 
closure of up to 16 spaces at the Watergardens 
station car park to facilitate access into the rail 
corridor.

When

	— 7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday

	— 7am to 1pm, Saturdays.

What to be aware of

	— These works are expected to generate  
medium levels of noise and vibration, with 
intermittent periods of high level noise 

	— Construction vehicles will access the site  
via Victoria Road and the Melton Highway

	— Construction vehicles will travel on local  
roads to access construction sites. Traffic 
controllers will be present at times to assist 
with vehicle, pedestrian and cyclist movements 
around the area. Please move carefully and  
follow the direction of traffic controllers at  
all times.



More information
To fi nd out more about the Sunbury Line Upgrade:

 railprojects.vic.gov.au

  1800 105 105 (24 hours a day, 7 days a week)

Rail Projects Victoria
PO Box 4509, Melbourne, VIC 3001

It should be noted that this information is current at the 
time of printing, however due to unforeseen circumstances, 
changes may occur. Please visit railprojects.vic.gov.au for 
the latest updates.

Health and safety 
The health and safety of our workers and the community is our 
key priority as we continue to deliver the Sunbury Line Upgrade, 
as is supporting physical distancing measures in line with current 
health advice. 

We have strict protocols in place to protect the safety of our 
construction workforce, including enhanced industrial cleaning 
arrangements, provision of personal protective equipment and 
measures to reduce staff contact, including staggered shifts. 

For more information about Coronavirus (COVID-19), please  
visit coronavirus.vic.gov.au
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